Congratulations to Harrison Gill
who has just finished his very first semester in
Anthony Kirk's Monotype printmaking including carborundum aquatint
and dry point Fall class and has just had three of his monotype prints
accepted for the upcoming monotype exhibition Unique Impressions
at the Salmagundi Club in NYCH!
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